
From: Eva Moore <evamoore@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Eva Mooreevam@free-times.com
Date: 6/18/2015 11:30:27 AM

Subject: Question about phone policy

Hi, Chaney. Can you confirm that staff at cabinet agencies are being told not to answer the phone 
"It's a great day in South Carolina"? If so, how long will this be in effect? Feel free to call my cell 
phone if you'd rather: 803-800-8653.


Thanks,

Eva


Eva Moore

News Editor

Free Times

803-765-0707 x136

1534 Main St., 

Columbia, SC 29201

free-times.com
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